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July 29, 2002 

 

 

 

Parents/Guardians of East Quogue Students 

      Middle/High School 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The East Quogue School District has a policy which requires that all parents/guardians of 

children attending Grades 7 through 12 must complete a Verified Affidavit of Residency. 

 

Please complete the enclosed form, have it notarized, and return it to the East Quogue 

Elementary School by August 20
th

 to ensure that your child will be attending school in 

September at Westhampton Beach.  The District will not pay tuition costs unless we have a 

Verified Affidavit of Residency. 

 

For your convenience, the School District’s Notary is available on Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings from 9am to 12 pm. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Catherine J. Fenton, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

CJF/la 


